
Congratulations to Lisa-Maree Cowan who is our Citizen of the Week. Lisa helped 
with tasks throughout the two weeks of swimming and has been helping around 
the school without being asked. She has been noticed for her happy morning 
greetings and should be commended for how she is finishing the year. 

Our PBL focus for this week is continuing. We do our best are four short words that 
make a big difference in how students present themselves at school. We always 
encourage everyone to do the best they can.  

Jason Owen from Doin It for Rural Aussie Kids visited this week with every child in 
our school receiving a Christmas Gift and Jason giving a motivational chat about 
following your dreams and no dream is too big to achieve. Thank you, Jason! 

On Tuesday we held our Year 6 Farewell dinner. Thank you to Miss Imrie and Miss 
Huggett for your organisation. It was a special evening, and I would like to wish our 
outgoing Year 6 students the absolute best for High School and thank them for 
their positive involvement in our school. You all should be immensely proud of 
yourselves. Congratulations to Crystal Cowan, Lewis Oxenbridge, Rowdy 
Thompson, Daniel Quade, Jackson Protheroe and Abigael Petrie. 

Our Presentation went well on Wednesday. Congratulations to all our award 
winners. Well done to all students for their wonderful behaviour and spectacular 
performances. We know you will treasure the 2021 USB memento we sent home. 

The Swim School Wrap Up will be next Tuesday at Holland Park Pool. Please ensure 
your children have all they need to have a happy, safe and SunSmart day.  

Student reports have been sent home today. If you have any queries or concerns, 
please contact the school to arrange for a time to meet with your child’s teacher.  

Our teaching staff next year will consist of myself, Mrs Quade, Miss Lord, and Miss 
Forrest. How we structure our classes will be communicated early next year. I 
would like to thank Mrs Hart, Miss McIntyre, Miss Huggett, and Miss Bell for their 
dedication this year and we wish them all the best in 2022. 

This is the last newsletter for the year. I would like to take this opportunity to 
thank my staff for the amazing work they do and for their support during 2021. I 
would also like to wish them, as well as our families and community members a 
very Merry Christmas. Ensure you stay safe and healthy and enjoy your family time 
this holiday season.  

Happy Holidays! 

Melanie Johnson 
Principal 
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Term 4 — Week 10 

Issue 39 

Friday, 10 December 2021 

TALLIMBA PUBLIC SCHOOL 
A little school achieving big things 

Welcome to Week 10 

We would like to acknowledge the Wiradjuri People, Traditional Custodians of the land on 

which we gather and pay our respects to their Elder’s past, present and emerging. 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 
Term 1 will commence on Friday 

29 January 2021. 

 

Coming Events: 
Week 10 
Friday 10 December 

• Reports go home 
Week 11 
Monday 13 December 

• Ice cream and Sorbet Day 
Tuesday 14 December 

• Swimming for Sport Wrap Up 
Thursday 16 December 

• Last day of Middle School 
• Last day of school – Mufti Day 

 

The staff at Tallimba Public 

School would like to wish 

everyone a very Merry 

Christmas and a safe and 

happy holiday. 
 

Term 1 will commence on 

Tuesday 1st February 2022. 
 

 

Week 10  

Lisa-Maree Cowan 

Citizen of the 

Week 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Presentation Day Awards 

Primary Most Consistent 

Breanna Oxenbridge 

Primary Academic Achievement 

Mary Quade 

Primary Most Improved 

Rowdy Thompson 

Sportsperson of the Year 

Abigael Petrie 

Premier’s Sporting 

Challenge Sports Award 

Jackson Protheroe 

Goldenfield’s Award for 

Environmental Excellence 

Rowdy Thompson 

Creative and Practical Arts 

Award 

Abigael Petrie 

Kindergarten Award 

Kit Anderson 

Kindergarten Award 

Anita Oxenbridge 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Infants Most Consistent 

Isla Petrie 

Infants Academic 

Achievement 

Claudia Protheroe 

Director’s Award 

Crystal Cowan 

Dux Award 

Abigael Petrie 

Citizenship Award 

Viarna Oxenbridge 

Principal Award 

Jude Anderson 

Leadership Award 

Abigael Petrie 

Year 6 Graduates 

Dan Quade, Lewis Oxenbridge, Rowdy 

Thompson, Jackson Protheroe, Abigael Petrie & 

Crystal Cowan 

Infants Most Improved 

Nicholas Quade 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Captain for 2022 

Viarna Oxenbridge 

Vice- Captain for 2022 

Lily Hueske 

Attendance Certificates 
Dan Quade, Lewis Oxenbridge, Viarna Oxenbridge, Lily Hueske, 

Teleah Oxenbridge, Lisa-Maree Cowan, Crystal Cowan, Mary 
Quade, Nick Quade, Oscar Fleming, Breanna Oxenbridge, Claudia 

Protheroe, Anita Oxenbridge & Sam Thompson 

Congratulations to  

Jackson Protheroe  
who came Runner Up in the 

Electricity Safety Week 
competition. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 Farewell 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Doin it for Rural Aussie 

Kids Visit 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Swimming for Sport Wrap Up 

Tuesday 14th December 2021 

A BBQ lunch will be provided. Students are asked to pack their own recess and a water bottle. The canteen 

will also operate as per normal throughout the day.  

Students will need: Swimmers, towel, sunscreen, goggles, hat, warm clothes if a cold day, water bottle, plastic 
or reusable bag for wet items.  

We will be adhering to the Holland Park Pool COVID-19 risk treatment and action plan along with the 
Department of Education guidelines. Students will change for swimming at school before they leave and 
change back into dry clothes before heading back to school on the bus. Thongs can be worn to, from and 
while at the pool. School shoes should be worn to school. 

 

 

 

The library is now closed for 

borrowing. Students will 

need to return any 

outstanding loans they have 

as well as any classroom 

readers. 

Ice cream and Sorbet Special 

On Monday 13th December we 

are holding an ice cream and 

sorbet special. 

$2 for 1 scoop 

$3 for 2 scoops 

 

Thank you for all you 

have done for both 

the students and staff 

at Tallimba Public 

School. 

We will miss you! 
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